
 
Tuesday 13 April 2010 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

 In this issue... 

  Faculty Annual Scientific Meeting 

The Annual Scientific Meeting on 27 May offers a varied and interesting 
programme, including: 

- HIV testing for healthcare staff 

- What occupational physicians need to know about safeguarding children 

- The provision and purchasing of occupational health services 

There will also be a briefing on revalidation, to bring you up to date with current 
developments and how they will affect you. 

And, in addition, there will be presentations on the relationship between blood 
lead and ZPP, medical evacuation in the offshore oil industry and on attitudes and 
perceived barriers amongst occupational physicians. 

The conference will be immediately followed by the Annual General Meeting. 

To book for the ASM, the AGM and the annual dinner, click here.  

 

With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

 

http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/docs/conffommay10.pdf

